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OPEN HOUSE
June 7, 2016
4:00 - 7:00 p.m.
Minturn Town Hall

minturn.org/pedestrianplanning
manager@minturn.org

970.827.5645 x8
SPECIAL NOTICE:

MAIN STREET (HWY 24)
PEDESTRIAN PLANNING
OPEN HOUSE - MINTURN TOWN HALL
TUESDAY, JUNE 7
4:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Please stop by the Minturn Town Hall on Tuesday, June 7, 2016 between 4:00 PM to 7:00 PM
for an informational and input-gathering open house meeting regarding pedestrian/bicycle 
planning on Minturn’s Main Street (HWY 24) from Toledo St. to Maloit Park Road. 

Residents of Minturn have repeatedly expressed through committees, master planning, 
public comments, Planning Commission meetings and Council meetings, the desire for the 
town to provide a safe mode of transportation for pedestrians/cyclists of all ages, especially 
along areas of Main Street (HWY 24) where no sidewalk, curb, path or shoulder exists for kids 
walking to the school bus stop or families trying to get to Little Beach Park (as examples).

The Main Street Pedestrian Planning project is the first action step in the process to meet this 
public need. Minturn has received a Transportation Alternative Program grant through the 
Federal Government, to engineer a set of plans for proposed pedestrian and bicycle
improvements on Main Street to Maloit Park Road. Minturn then intends to use these 
engineered plans to apply for grants to assist the funding of constructing such infrastructure.  
Through a competitive process, the town has hired Stolfus & Associates to be the lead 
engineer for the project. Stolfus is an engineering firm specializing in transportation projects.

The Minturn Town Council and staff request your feedback at the above scheduled 
open house. This will be an opportunity to review design ideas, express your pedestrian/
bicycle needs as a resident of Minturn, and guide the work being done to improve public 
safety.  You may attend at any time during the three hour period.

Updates regarding this project can be found at: www.minturn.org/pedestrianplanning. 
Additional ways to stay informed are by signing up for the pedestrian planning email 
updates from the Pedestrian Planning web page. Hard copies of all information will be 
available at town hall for those who do not have readily available access to the internet. 
See the back of the page for project timeline. 

Thank you for your commitment to the community.

Town of Minturn 

 


